
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the Town of 

Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094 at 7:45 PM on the 15th  

day of March 2016 for: 

 

                         Michael & Lisa Blas 

                         5330 Irish Road 

                         Pendleton, NY 14120 

 

To consider a request for a two lot minor subdivision/resubdivision on parcel identified as SBL# 150.00-2-50.4 

located of Irish Road approximately 1075 feet south of Bear Ridge Road  

 

Size of Parcel: 7 acres 

 

Current Zoning: R-2 

 

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Terry J Pienta 

 

 

Date:  March 4, 2016 

Please publish March 8, 2016 

 

 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
Terry J Pienta, Town Clerk         
 
 

6570 Campbell Blvd. Lockport, NY 14094 

716-625-8833 ext. 12 Fax: 716-625-6295 
tpienta@pendletonny.us 

 

 


